
Glenorchy Heritage & Museum Group

invites you to
Immortalise Your Bubble

for the

THE GREAT 
GY LOCKDOWN
HISTORY PROJECT

2020
Dear Glenorchy Bubbles,

These are unprecedented times and to try and preserve this moment in Glenorchy’s 
history, the Glenorchy Museum Group is hoping to organise a record of this period 
and are looking to collect  photograph of you and your bubble (including pets and 
teddies if you have them) at your gate post during Level 3.

It’s really ok that your hair has gone long and crazy or that you’ve been wearing the 
same outfit for five plus weeks… it’s all part of history.  

If you would like to be part of this “THE GREAT GY LOCKDOWN HISTORY PROJECT - 
2020 then you can either organise your photograph to be taken by Susan Miller, email 
- photography@susanmiller.nz or phone/txt 027 442 7123, and she can organise a time 
with you, or email your “snapshot” of time to Mary Turnbull, email - mbq@xtra.co.nz. 

All images to be sent by 11:59pm, Monday 11 May 2020.


